
 

Public Notice 

Re: City of Dryden Draft Multi-Year Accessibility Plan 

 

The City of Dryden is committed to meeting the needs of all those with whom we 
network in the conduct of our business and is committed to providing services and 
facilities in our community that are universally accessible to all. 

Under the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 (A.O.D.A.) both public 
and privates sector organizations are required to meet mandatory accessible standards.  
These are rules set by the Province that business and other organizations are required 
to follow in order to identify, remove and prevent barriers for people with disabilities. 

In meeting its obligations under the Standards and to demonstrate its commitment to 
accessibility, the City of Dryden adopted an Accessibility Policy along with a draft Multi-
Year Accessibility Plan for 2013-2017.  The Policy along with the Plan will outline the 
City’s strategy to prevent and remove barriers and meet its obligations under the 
Standards. 

As part of its commitment to accessibility, the City is seeking input from the public and 
persons with disabilities prior to formally adopting the plan.  To assist the public, a 
survey has been prepared to solicit feedback.  Copies of the plan and survey are 
available on the City of Dryden website at www.dryden.ca.  Also, hard copies of the 
survey and Plan are available at City Hall, the Library and the Dryden Pool and Fitness 
Centre.   

Should you require these documents in an alternate format, please complete the form 
available on the City website or at the above noted public offices or please contact: 

City of Dryden 
Human Resources Department 
City Hall 
30 Van Horne Avenue 
Dryden, ON P8N 2A7 
Tel 807-223-2225 ext. 505 
Fax 807-223-6141 
E-mail:  colleen@dryden.ca 
www.dryden.ca 

 

Thank you for your feedback and helping us make our community accessible to all! 


